
The Massachusetts Gaming Commission (“Commission”) is writing to notify you that today, 
October 4, 2024, your personal information as contained in an email you submitted to 

forwarded to a similar, but slightly different, email address to yours as part of a response to 
your inquiry. This incident may have compromised the security of your personally identifiable 
information, although the Commission is unaware of any actual misuse of your 
information. Attached is a notice describing your right to security freezes and providing 
related information. 
 
Additionally, the Commission will be offering you credit monitoring services for at least 18 
months at no cost to you. Information regarding that service will be provided by a separate 
letter in the near future. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. 
  
Todd
 
Todd M. Grossman                          
General Counsel

 




